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It is to show my support for LD2027 that I am submitting this written testimony.
When I moved to Wiscasset in 2006, I had no idea that it had ever housed a nuclear 
power generating facility.  Indeed, no one who wished to attract people to become 
residents of the town mentioned it.
The fact that Maine Yankee Atomic Power Company now wants to deprive the 
citizens of Wiscasset from the tax revenue it has enjoyed since the facility was 
decommissioned in 1997 is an insult.  The storage of their spent fuel is a determent to 
the town and its property values.
Thank you for your kind attention. 


